
June 2022

We are so excited for the first day of Summer this month and for 
hopefully consistent nice hot weather! This month we will be 

celebrating our fathers and father figures by having a Father’s Day 
BBQ on June 17. This event will be on our front lawn. We look 

forward to seeing you there!

This month we are also kicking off our summer season with a day of 
fun on June 24! There will be a petting zoo, water games and 
activities, as well as special treats and more! We will also be 

celebrating Juneteenth with fun classroom activities. 

During the month of June, PreK will be having several field trips as 
well as attending swim lessons on Tuesdays starting on June 21. We 

are excited for a month of fun here at the Early Learning Center!

IMPORTANT 
REMINDERS:

* Continue to stay 
diligent and aware of 
COVID and any other 
sickness symptoms. 
We ask that if your 

child is showing 
symptoms that they do 

not return to the 
center until they have 

been 48 hours 
symptom free. 

* Morning drop off/cut 
off time is at 9:00 AM. 

IMPORTANT
DATES:

June 17: 
Father’s Day BBQ

11-12:30 

June 24:
Summer Kick Off with 

Petting Zoo!

PIEDMONTFAMILY YMCA
CHILDCARECENTER



June
BIRTHDAYS

Aiden S. 6/15

Scarlett S. 6/19

Ruby P. 6/19

Noah J. 6/21

Isaiah C. 6/24

Gunnar B. 6/30

For photos of the kids and 
other YMCA news, be sure 

to check our Facebook
page:

Facebook.com/PiedmontFamilyYMCA

CLASSROOM NEWS
Infant 1

First we would like to thank everyone for the wonderful gifts during 
teacher appreciation week! With the warm weather we will be taking 
more buggy rides and doing outdoor activities. We will be working on 
the color purple and sensory developmental milestones. Wishing all of
the fathers a Happy Fathers Day!

Infant 2

We are melting already this summer and lots of fun activities are 
planned of his month. We will be celebrating Fathers Day and 
Juneteenth with music, crafts and books! Infant 2 has been enjoying 
out time outside and as the weather permits we will be out there every 
day, so please bring sunscreen and warm clothes!

Toddler

Yay! Summer is here! We are so excited to see the sun and get to run 
and play outside. We will be celebrating all of the important men in 
our lives this month. We will learn the sign for sun and clouds and 
learn the color yellow. The toddler class will explore water and have a 
lot of fun with it!

Twos

June is a very busy month for the twos as we are celebrating our 
fathers this month. We will be doing some fun activities as the weather 
is starting to warm up, such as water play and planting our beans. 
Please remember to bring in appropriate clothing as the weather is 
changing. 

Threes

Summer is here and we are full of cheer! We have several fun themes 
planned for this month including friendship, healthy habits, animal 
habitats, and fun with shapes. With weather getting warmer we are 
also looking forward to sprinkler days, so please be sure to send in 
clothes for water play!

Pre-K
Oh boy, it is June already! We are hopping into a new season: summer! 
We have some fun things within our summer program, such as going 
to the Brooks YMCA to go swimming and traveling to the splash pad. 
We will also have some cool themes like beach week and colors week. 
Be on the lookout for the cool pictures of our fun June activities!

http://www.facebook.com/PiedmontFamilyYMCA

